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New York Law Journal Publishes Article Discussing the
Comprehensive Insurance Disclosure Act
The New York Law Journal has published the article, “Defendants Face Demanding Disclosure Requirements Under the

Comprehensive Insurance Disclosure Act (CIDA),” written by Managing Partner Russell Yankwitt and associate Scott Wenzel.

This insightful article outlines the new landscape of insurance disclosure requirements that defendants now face in litigations

filed on or after December 31, 2021 and is a must-read for civil litigators. The article also highlights how some of the weighty

requirements of the original version of the CIDA were eased with the passing of Senate Bill Number 7882A, which was passed on

February 24, 2022, and amended the original iteration the act.

Read the Article.(subscription may be required)
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